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Rabbi N. Lam, 
The Jewish Center, 
131 West 86th Street, 
New York, N.Y. 10024, 
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Dear Rabbi Lam, 

My colleague, Aryeh Carmell, has been in touch with you 

about the reproduction of an abridged version of your article 

"The Religious Implications of Extraterrestrial Life" for the 

reproduction volume on "Judaism and Science" which we are editing 

for A.0O.J.S. I am pleased to say that our material is now almost 

complete and we hope to go to press shortly. 

It is useful in a publication of this kind to include a 

brief biographical profile of each contributor. I should there- 

fore be grateful if you could let me have a few lines about 

yourself which you consider to be suitable. 

With best regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

C. Domb 


